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12 January 20221 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I wanted to update you regarding lateral flow testing of staff on Mondays.  We 

have carried out covid lateral flow test of all staff on two consecutive Mondays 

now.  This has proved very successful and it is part of our whole school covid19 

Risk Assessment. We are closed to pupils on Mondays. 

 

Hopefully it reassures you that the school environment is as safe as it can be 

and we are doing everything we can to ensure staff , pupils and your families 

are as safe as possible during this unprecedented time.  

Teachers will be providing pupils who are not in school with work packs and 

resources on Mondays. 

 

We will review this at half term and in line with government guidance. 

Thank you for your continued support at this very difficult time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachel Carli 
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